
  
 
 
 
 
 

Quo Vadimus 

 From the President 
 
Good Morning “Funrisers” 
 
It is great to report that I have ‘escaped’ 
hospital and am now recuperating at 
home, albeit still have to keep up the 
exercises and attend rehab twice a 
week. The hardest part for me is that I 
am unable to drive for six weeks, 
however, have wonderful support from 
my family and friends. 
I am also pleased to report that 
Malcolm has also returned home and, 
he too, has a full-on exercise program 
to follow – keep up the good work 
Malcolm, we look forward to seeing you 
soon. 
 
We have our second social evening 
meeting this week and, once again, it 
will be held at Camden Golf Club, we 
are still looking at alternatives, 
however, many venues are unable to 
comply with COVID requirements. 
Remember, family and friends are most 
welcome to join us for these evenings. 
Although the coldest days of the year, 
the Equestrian team turned out on 
Saturday and Sunday to set up and 
dismantle the event fields. My sincere 
thanks to all of you, it is great to be out 
and working in the community while 
enjoying each others company and I 
am sorry that I couldn’t be there with 
you. 
 
This Friday is the Daffodil Day event at 
Di Blyth’s home, it would be terrific if 
you can attend what will be a wonderful 
event, however, if unable to attend, 
perhaps you may consider a donation 
to the cause. 
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Toastmasters International is holding its first ever 
Virtual Convention next week and you are invited 
to attend. In addition to the World Champion 
International Speech Contest, the agenda 
includes 14 educational sessions, including a 
session on Personal Growth Opportunities:  
 
Rotary – Toastmasters Alliance, Part 2. You can 
listen as Rotary International President Holger 
Knaack, Incoming Toastmasters International 
President Richard E. Peck, and dual members 
share their thoughts and experiences of personal 
growth afforded through Rotary and 
Toastmasters.  
Register: 
https://registration.allintheloop.net/register/event/
toastmasters-international-3sn5 
Check out the agenda: 
https://www.toastmasters.org/events/2020-
international-convention/agenda 
If you missed Part 1 of Personal Growth 
Opportunities: Rotary’s Alliance with 
Toastmasters, which took place at the Rotary 
2020 Virtual Convention in June, you can view 
the recording here:  
https://screencast-o-
matic.com/watch/cY1UbZ5oyu 
     

      

My thanks to all who took the time to 
participate in our fundraising group 
meeting on Zoom last week. 
Discussion was good and plentiful and 
the group is looking at several 
different fundraising and community 
avenues, including how we can align 
ourselves with a small local group 
who may be in need of assistance, the 
board will look forward to their 
recommendations. 
 
We are still having sound and timing 
problems for those members choosing 
to Zoom in to meetings, however, we 
are working hard to ensure that all 
members can participate and enjoy 
their Rotary experiences. 
 
Don’t forget, see where YOU can 
Open Opportunities. Keep well, stay 
safe. 
 

                                         
                                        

 

 

 
President Barbara 
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Secretary: Cathie Richardson 
Treasurer: Di Blyth 
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President Elect:  Sharon Cook 
Director:  Malcolm Nearn 
Director:   Peter Whitford 
   
DG:   Warrick Richardson    
AG:  John Pillay 
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FIND US 

                                                W 
Macarthur Sunrise Rotary 

PO Box 1181 Campbelltown NSW 2560 
Email: macarthursunrise@gmail.com 

Web: macarthursunriserotary.org    

 

Information to be included in the newsletter must be 
received by 5pm on the 2nd & 4th Monday of the month 
before the meeting. Please send to 
sharonc3012@icloud.com  
 
 
 

SOCIAL NIGHT         

           
When: Wednesday 28 October 2020 

Dinner 6:00 pm for 6:30 pm 
 
Where: The Restaurant Macarthur 
              Campbelltown TAFE  
 
Cost $37.00 pp – 3 Course Dinner Menu, 
includes 1 complimentary beverage – 
beer, wine or soft drink 
 
RSVP: Di Blyth  
  

NEWS  
Hi all 
Just received the best news to let us know 
we have been given a NSW Club Grant 
from Ingleburn RSL Club for Dolly Parton 
Imagination Library for $2630. 
There is no formal presentation due to 
COVID. The money will be put into our 
account. 
Cathie 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
& ANNIVERSARIES  
Rob Michie Re-joined 

2007  
1st  

Barbara 
Edwards 

Joined 1996 14th  

Terry 
Bradbury 

Joined 2008 20th 

Jan & Anne 
Drenth 

Wedding 
Anniversary 

22nd  

Dorris 
Whitford 

Birthday 26th 

 

We are back to meeting at Sugar Mint 
Café in person, but if need be you can 
still Zoom into our meetings. Just give 
us a call for the details. 

AUGUST 
Wed 26th  Night Social Meeting 

Camden Golf Club  
Fri 28th  Daffodil Day at Di’s  
Mon 31st  District Grants closing date 

SEPTEMBER 
Wed 2nd   Meeting at Sugar Mint Café 

& Board meeting after 
  

OCTOBER  
Sat 10th  Australian Rotary Health ‘Lift 

the Lid” Day 
Sun 11th  City to Surf 
  
Wed 28th  Night Social Meeting  

At ‘The Restaurant Macarthur’ 
Campbelltown TAFE 

  

MARCH 2021 
Fri 5th & 
Sat 6th 

Dress for Success at Wests 

Fri 19th 
to Sun 
21st  

District 9675 Conference 
Sydney Masonic Centre 

Rotary online meeting list 
https://bit.ly/OnlineRotaryMeetingsDatabase 

 

Please check the Green Book for more 
details, tick to say if you are coming or not 
and if you are bringing anyone with you.  

 

 

 

mailto:macarthursunrise@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/rotaryinternational/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-International/7268844551
https://bit.ly/OnlineRotaryMeetingsDatabase
https://e.mybookingmanager.com/attendee_register_input_B.asp?hdnPar=0%5e%5e0&DAEC=E81217415202145


   

 

     Last weekend we started back at Sugarloaf Equestrian Centre setting up their dressage arena’s on Saturday morning and  
     dismantling on Sunday afternoon, it was good to be back out and making some money for the club.  

          

 

         

                   

                    

  

 

 

 

BACK TO WORK  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

DISTRICT 9675  
 
 


